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Sports Week Reminders 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

To avoid all unnecessary expenses during sports week, the children are to come to school in their PE kits 

only. We will be drawing flags of the countries which the classes will be representing, and these 'flags' will 

be attached to the children's white PE t-shirts. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

In case of bad weather on the day of your child’s sports day, please wait to be notified via text what the 

plan of action will be.  

 

Key Stage Two children (Year 3 to Year 6) 

Please ensure that your child comes to school in their PE Kit on Monday 23rd June for their Grey Goose 

Archery workshop and on their chosen year groups sports day. Your child will require suitable lace up or 

velcro trainers and a hat if the weather is hot.  

 

Key Stage One children (Year 1 and Year 2) 

Please ensure that your child comes to school in their PE Kit on Monday 30thJune for their Rising Stars 

Trampolining workshop and on their chosen year groups sports day. Your child will require suitable lace up 

or velcro trainers and a hat if the weather is hot.  

 

A reminder of the dates and times for all year groups below.  

 

• Nursery Wren Class will take place on the morning of Friday 27th June at 9.30am. 

• Nursery Sparrow Class will take place on the afternoon of Friday 27th June at 1.45pm. 

• Reception will take place on the morning of Monday 23rd June at 9.30am. 

• Year 1 will take place on the afternoon of Tuesday 24th June at 1.45pm. 

• Year 2 will take place on the morning of Wednesday 25th June at 9.30am.  

• Year 3 will take place on the afternoon of Wednesday 25th June at 1.45pm. 

• Year 4 will take place on the morning of Tuesday 24th June at 9.30am. 

• Year 5 will take place on the afternoon of Thursday 26th June at 1.45pm. 

• Year 6 will take place on the morning of Thursday 26th June at 9.30am. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Miss L. Cooper                                Mr Z and Mr C 

Year 3 Class Teacher  

PE Coordinator                     PE Coaches  


